
 

  

 

OCTOBER FACILITIES REPORT 

Glenn Hall 

   

NAPI:  Sped classroom renovation is in progress.  The office space in back 

apartment is also approximately 10% complete. 

 

SPED BUILDING: Should look at changing space under sped building (that is 

presently rented to SP School Based Medical) and make it into the Special Needs 

classroom.  That way they would be centralized and right by the Sped 

administration. This building is also getting a new furnace and maintenance is in 

the process of getting prices to rezone the system so the basement level can control 

their own area because as of now when they lower the heat upstairs the bottom area 

freezes. 

 

BRG ELEM BOILER SYSTEM: There was a problem with the design on the 

domestic hot water circulating system.  It doesn't work properly.  Tim is looking 

into it with MW.   That work is still under warranty. 

 

KWB PLAYGROUND PHASE II: Last toy was installed.  A few items of concern.  

The sprinkler system that is installed doesn't cover some of the areas and as a result 

the grass is not adhering in those areas.  This needs to be discussed during the final 

walk-through. 

 

ADMINISTRATION: A new water fountain has been ordered and will be installed 

when it is delivered and maintenance gets time.   The doors to the technology area 

are on order and will be installed by maintenance once they arrive. 

 


